
 

 

 
 
Ref. No. DGC/N/198/2025                                                                                               Date: 13/06/2025 

 

 

 NOTICE  

It is hereby notified that an awareness programme in promoting mental 

well-being and equipping students with necessary skill to cope with 

emotional distress will be held on 20/06/2025 at 1:00PM at College 

premises in collaboration with NSS and IQAC. All students are asked to 

participate in this programme positively. In this time all classes remain 

suspend to conduct this programme. 

 
 

 
                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                   Dr.Alak Kumar Das 

          Principal 
 

  
 

 
Ref. No.: DGC/N/198(1/4)/2025            Date: 13/06/2025 

Copy forwarded to: 

1. The coordinator, IQAC for information and keeping records 

2. All HOD 
3. Office Copy 

4. The system in-Charge, for wide circulation in college website 

 

 

 


